April 18, 2017

Chairman Rickaby called the Annual Meeting for the Town of Saratoga to order at 7:00 p.m. in the town office. All members were present. Zero residents attended the meeting.

The following people elected for a two-year term of the office for the Town of Saratoga filed Oaths of Office in effect for April 18, 2017:

Chairman – Terry Rickaby Supervisor – Douglas Passineau Supervisor – Patty Heeg Clerk – Heidi Kawleski Treasurer – Billie-Jo Kester Constable – David Ryun

The Clerk read the minutes of the 2016 Annual Meeting. Dan Forbes motioned to approve the minutes as read. Patty Heeg seconded it. Motion passed.

The 2016 Financial Report was presented and explained. John Frank made a motion to accept the financial report as presented. Patty Heeg seconded it. Motion passed.

Next year's Annual Meeting as set by law will be April 17, 2018.

The road plan for 2017 is to pulverize and pave 1 mile of Ten Mile Avenue from Hwy 13 to the East, asphalt wedge and place 1.5" of asphalt on Star Lane and Wagon Wheel Road, Cracking filling throughout the Town and 15 of the worst dips in the town.

There being no further business to discuss, Passineau made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Frank seconded it. Motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Heidi Kawleski, Clerk